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Orc Group Holding AB and Orc Group invite to an 
information meeting on December 12 
 
Orc Group Holding AB and Orc Group invite investors to attend an information meeting regarding the 
company’s development according to the strategic direction, which was presented on May 29, 2013,  
in conjunction with the Q1 2013 interim report. 
 
At the information meeting, Orc’s management team including CEO Torben Munch, CFO Tony Falck 
and COO Troels Jensen will provide an update on the strategy implementation to date, with focus on 
Orc’s future customer offering. 
 
The information meeting will take place in Stockholm at a central location, on December 12, at  
3.30 p.m. CET. Precise location will be communicated upon registration. 
 
Register by e-mail at ir@orc-group.com or phone +46 8 506 477 00 no later than December 9, 2013. 
When registering, please include your name, e-mail and phone number. 
 

 
 
About Orc  
Orc is a leading provider of technology and services for the global financial industry. Since 1987, Orc 
delivers trading and market access solutions used by proprietary trading and market making firms, 
investment banks, hedge funds and brokerage houses worldwide.  
 
Orc develops and provides the tools needed for running profitable trading or brokerage businesses in 
today’s competitive and ever-changing markets.  
 
With market presence in all major global financial centers, Orc provides sales and support services 
from its offices across EMEA, the Americas and the Asia-Pacific regions.  
 
Orc is owned by Orc Group Holding AB, which is in turn mainly owned by Nordic Capital 
Fund VII. 

 
For more information, visit: www.orc-group.com 

http://www.orc-group.com/

